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Dear colleagues,

We are here with the first issue of 2021. This year there have been some changes in our journal. First of all, 
our publisher has changed. We would like to thank “AVES” which we have worked together successfully 
and in harmony for many years. We aim to achieve new successes with our new publisher “Galenos”.

We hope you enjoy our new web page, which has been changed with the new year. Another important 
novelty is the article uploading and processing system. We think that with the new system, authors and 
reviewers will work more easily and efficiently. This system will also facilitate the work of the editorial 
board.

As the official journal of Turkish Otorhinolaryngology, Head and Neck Surgery Society, we will have some 
innovations in our 59th year. We hope that a comprehensive supplement on allergic rhinitis, which will be 
published in a few weeks, will be of great benefit to the ENT physicians. Another good news is about an 
online course, “Peer Review in Academic Journals” which will be held between April 7th-8th 2021. We invite 
all our colleagues  to this course that will be organized with the support of the Turkish Otorhinolaryngology, 
Head and Neck Surgery Society and our publisher Galenos.

We would like to thank our authors, readers, and reviewers for their support and wish this year to be very 
successful for Turkish Archives of Otorhinolaryngology.

Taner Kemal Erdağ, MD
Editor in Chief
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